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CDR Retired 
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USSVI Member-at-Large (SUBVETS)  
Eternal Patrol 16 April 2022 
 
     From son, Paul M. Berger: My father, CDR Paul Berger, SC, USN (ret.), passed 
away April 16, 2022. He was 83 years old. His cause of death was primarily related to 
exposure to agent orange during his service in Vietnam. He served on the Stimson 
when I was a young boy. As I recall we were living in Groton, CT at the time of his 
submarine service, maybe it was 1966 or 1967. I have the Plank Owner plaque dated 
20 August 1966. Dad was a proud veteran and American patriot who served his 
country with honor and dignity.   
     There will be no obituary, Dad was cremated and someday I will spread his ashes 
in the Hood Canal near Sub Base Bangor. This way, he will be near the 
submarines…he loved his time as a submariner. We all still live in WA. His last duty 
station was at SWFPAC at Bangor. In the private sector career, he was an executive in 
the field of hospital laundry services. He spent 32 years in this field after he left the 
Navy. I worked for him for 22 years.  
     My Dad was a good man and a great patriot. He loved this country, as do I.  
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